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Thousand Oaks, CA — Girl Scouts of California’s Central Coast is hosting a Pop-Up Indoors 

Camp at the Thousand Oaks mall from Friday November 16 – Tuesday November 20. They 

welcome Girls and their families to stop by, de-stress, and have some fun! There will be 

activities and a reading corner. Bring a friend and learn more about Girl Scouts. The Girl Scout 

Pop-Up Camp is located on the first level of the mall next to Aveda and across from Zara.  

 
About GSCCC  
Girl Scouts of California’s Central Coast serves over 10,200 girls across six counties and is 
committed to making the Girl Scout Leadership Experience available to girls in ways that impact 
their lives both in the moment and into the future. Girls participate in troops, individual projects, 
council events, day camps, resident camps and more. A variety of leadership, outdoor skills, 
and Science, Technology, Engineering, Arts and Math (STEAM) based programs and events 
provide girls with opportunities to learn and explore in fun and informative ways. To join or 
volunteer in Santa Cruz, San Benito, Monterey, San Luis Obispo, Santa Barbara or Ventura 
County, visit: http://www.girlscoutsccc.org.  
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